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L’Anse Creuse Voters Elect New Board Members 

 
CLINTON TWP, Mich. – On November 5, the L’Anse Creuse community voted to elect two new members to the 

district’s Board of Education, Sandra Hernden and Andrew Parski, who will begin their six-year term on the L’Anse 

Creuse Board starting in January.  

Sandra Hernden is a Macomb resident with 26 years of experience as a police officer. She currently works as a 

school resource officer and is an active member in the L’Anse Creuse community, regularly volunteering her time at 

local non-profits and with the high school athletic program. Andrew Parski is a 30-year resident of the L’Anse Creuse 

community and is an alumnus of L’Anse Creuse High School. He is an active educator, having taught previously at the 

Frederick V. Pankow Center and currently as a Social Studies teacher in Centerline Schools. The two will officially 

begin their terms as of January 1, 2025. 

The two seats are currently held by Treasurer Amy Servial and Vice President Hilary Dubay. Both members 

have a long history in L’Anse Creuse Public Schools and have many years of service on the Board of Education 

serving the students and community of the district. 

Amy Servial has been a longtime supporter of her Harrison Township community and a strong advocate for 

the students, staff and community members of the district. She has two sons who graduated from L'Anse Creuse Public 

Schools and has volunteered in the L'Anse Creuse community for many years.  She was first elected to the district’s 

Board of Education in 2015, serving as President, Vice President, Treasurer and Trustee during her tenure.   

Hilary Dubay is one of the longest serving Board Presidents in the history of L’Anse Creuse and has used her 

position to be a strong advocate for the district and community as a whole. Since being elected in 2017, Hilary has also 

served as Vice President, Treasurer and Trustee. While there are always challenges and difficult decisions to be made 

as a board member, Hilary has always kept her focus on what is best for students and their success at the forefront of 

her decision making. 

 The district is thankful to Amy Servial and Hilary Dubay for their years of dedication to the students, families, 

and community, and welcomes Sandra Hernden and Andrew Parski to the board. 

 

 For more information, please contact Katelyn Hill at hillka@lc-ps.org. 
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